
 COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET  
May 14, 2023 

 
 

       Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office 
       of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 712-722-0717.         

 

 
Advance Announcements 

 
July 17-20:  Stellar VBS is coming to Bethel CRC July 17-20. Registration for attendees opens May 15. Children 
ages 5 through completed 4th grade are welcome to sign up! We also need many volunteers for VBS! The sign 
up link for both registration and volunteers can be found at www.bethelsc.org or on Bethel's Facebook page. 
 

Requested Announcements 
 
Volunteers are urgently needed at Melissa’s Hope Chest (712-722-4488) in Sioux Center; they are very flexible 
with times to help. 
 
Have you contributed to the Western Christian Spring Drive? We ask that you prayerfully consider this cause. We 
are seeking to refurbish the south exterior of Western. Information can be found in the Spring Western Witness, 
the Western Weekly Memo, and our school website www.westernchristianhs.com. If you have any questions, 
please contact Brad Vis - 605-359-5704 - brad.vis@westernchristianhs.com  
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